

Castle Camps Coff (VC) Primary School

Church Lane, Castle Camps, Cambridge CB21 4TH

Telephone: 01799 584270

Fax: 01799 584442

E-mail: office@castlecamps.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.castlecampsschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss A.E.O'Connor

Monday, 26th February 2018

Dear Parents.

URGENT: Cross Country at Milton Country Park - Thursday, 1st March 2018 Postponement

We have just received notification from the South Cambs Sports Partnership that this Thursday's Cross Country Competition has been postponed.

It was felt that the freezing temperatures and potential snow would make the event unsafe for the children. Obviously, the health and safety of the children has to come first.

The new date for the Cross Country is **Tuesday**, **24**th **April** and letters will be sent home to parents nearer the time.

Please remind your child that they can arrive in school on Thursday, 1st March wearing their World Book Day costume. If you would like to book your child a place at the special World Book Day lunch on Thursday, please complete the form attached and return it to school by morning registration on Tuesday, 27th February (tomorrow).

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours sincerely,

Miss O'Connor

Headteacher















